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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 9:57 AM
To: Uriah
Subject: 461-463 Osceola Avenue South - Outcome of hearing

Hello Mr. Cobb, 
I am confirming Ms. Moermond’s recommendation at the December 8th hearing.  Her recommendation to City 
Council on February 8, 2023 is to reduce the vacant building fee from $2616 to $872 if the property is sold by 
then.  If not, she may not modify her recommendation.  Please note, I will check the status of your vacant building 
on or before February 8th.   
 
If you wish to appeal further, if the property is not sold, you may appeal by the following options: 
 

1) Interested parties who wish to speak on a specific Council Agenda item via telephone are 
required to pre-register. You are asked to register here by 12 noon on Tuesday to 
participate before the Council date; or  

2) submit your comments in writing or voicemail.  Please email Contact-
Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us OR CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us, mail your 
comments,  or leave a voicemail at 651-266-6805.  All information provided in the email or 
voicemail will be added to the public record. (For your information, e-mails will be 
attached as written, voicemails will be transcribed and attached in writing.); or 

3) You may testify in-person at the City Hall/Courthouse, Room 300 Council Chambers, 15 W. 
Kellogg Blvd, St  Paul MN 55102 at 3:30 p.m. 

 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


